-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Examples for Magnet conference
From: "Dona Rook" <DRook@mail.uch.org>
Date: Fri, June 13, 2008 12:24 pm
To: <leadership@tigersummit.com>
Cc: "Christy Kindler" <CKindler@mail.uch.org>,"Laura Banner"
<LBanner@mail.uch.org>

Dear Leaders,

We reviewed the request for examples and are submitting some of the  ways we use technology to support our clinical staff and also seem to fit some of the forces of magnetism.  We are excited about participating and are happy to provide any additional detail you need.

 

 

Thank you.

Dona Rook, MSN, ARNP, BC
Clinical Informatics Nurse Specialist
Office: 813-615-7200-5188 or 51307
Cell: 813-309-1324

University Community Health / Pepin Heart Hospital & Kiran C. Patel Research Institute
3100 East Fletcher Ave.
Tampa, Florida  33613

The views expressed in this e-mail are the views of the sender and do not necessarily represent the views of University Community Health. This e-mail message and its attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipients. They may contain confidential information or other information subject to legal protection and/or restrictions. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please do not read, copy, use or disclose this message or its attachments. Please notify the sender by replying to this message and delete or destroy all copies of this message and attachments in all media. Thank you. 

